April 12, 2022

Rob called the meeting to order at 7:01
He noticed some new faces in the group so asked everyone was asked to introduce themselves.

Our visitors were Mike Joyce, Dave Olson, Jim Tiller, John Murphy, Dan Zandstra, Dale Freeman,
Richard Bray, and Josh Hoffman.

We watched the March EAA chapter video after which John advised there are two sites available for
camping with the chapter at Air Venture. They were taken before the neeting ended.

The Airport Board is looking to fill an open board member position, Rob may consider the position.

Jerry Densmore discussed getting our planes ready for the summer and Marty Larson discussed getting
us as pilots, ready for the summer.

Rick reported on Sun and Fun this year then any build updates were asked about so Dave reported that
the Highlander is certified.... nice job.

Topic for the May program will be back country flying.
We plan to have a burger burn at the May meeting at the hanger so please bring something to share.

There was discussion about the air show at Ellsworth, asking if we should have a booth to promote the
chapter.

Hot Springs asked us if we would be interested in putting on a young eagles event the first Saturday of
June. We will discuss it more at the next meeting.

It was suggested that the June meeting be in Spearfish and the July meeting be in Sturgis to encourage
those other EAA members and promote the EAA.

The STOL competition is in Wayne Nebraska on May 20th thru the 22nd.
Sturgis plans to start their monthly breakfast fly-in the first Saturday each month.

Meeting adjourned about a quarter after 8pm.



